
Good Afternoon, 

  
I read your call for submissions for Free Trade Agreement between Australia and Malaysia. 

  
We a processed dried fruit manufacturing company that is trying to grow in Malaysia, but due to the 

tariffs (which can change depending on the custom person that is clearing the goods) it makes it very 

hard to sell our fruits to manufacturers.  The tariff rate varies between 10-30% which is hard to make 

profit on DDP quotes. 

  
It would be great if some consideration is made, it would assist greatly in growing our business in 

Malaysia. 

  
All the best, 

  
Silvanna Morris 

Bestlan Group of companies 

www.bestlangroup.com.au 


